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Volunteers will be in the office  

Mondays:   9:30 am to 12:30 pm 

Wednesdays:  1:00—4:00 pm 

 Fridays:   9:00 am—12:00 pm  

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!  Reflecting back on 2022 we as a church  accomplished several wonderful 

things.  We housed an interim pastor for 7 months, found 3 great pastors for pulpit supply till God 

calls a pastor to us.  Not to mention all the great events that took place here at the church. 

Looking forward to 2023 there are several areas I would like to see us move toward:  reach out to 

more people-cards, visits etc.  Prepare for our next pastor both as a congregation and our build-

ing-prayer meetings, bible study, painting projects etc. 

Also, we need to  look at how to better serve the children of the church.  We are great with Chil-

dren’s Moment but what else can we do? How else can we involve them? 

In this New Year I would like to ask for prayers for the church-to guide us as we search for our 

next pastor.  That God will call the right person for us, that they will help lead us into the next 

year.  Blessings, Jon 

 



 
Birthdays 

Doris Westfall  1 
Solomon Toquero 6 
Chelly Walker  8 
Jason Morgan  13 
Curt Christie  15 
Susie Phillips  22 
Alyssa Vogt  24 
 

Board Meeting  
Jan. 15th 

Congregational  
Meeting 
Jan. 29th 

PULPIT SUPPLY 
JAN. 1 WAYNE 
JAN. 8 SAMUEL 
JAN. 15 SAMUEL 
JAN. 22 RENEE 
JAN. 29 RENEE 
 

POTLUCK 

JAN. 8 

Hymns & Hops 

JAN. 31 

6:00 pm 

Conversion Brewing 

Wilma Grill 

Betty Hodges 

Dan Jasmin 

James Lenfesty 

Matthew Little 

Steven Morgan 

Millie Patterson 

Nancy VanVleet 

Ron VanVleet 

Madeline Wright-Burns 

Pray for our World, our 

Church, our Ministers, 

the Soup Kitchen,  and 

our Regional Ministers. 

If you know of any up-

dates or corrections to 

this list, please let the 

office know 

in writing or 

by email. 

Soup Kitchen News 

In 2022 the Soup Kitchen has been 

blessed with 5 Elk and 8 Deer from the 

State Police.  Several people volunteer 

their time to cut and package the 

meat.  Which is then used to serve our 

community.  Thank you to all who are 

involved with this project. 


